
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Ruth Bastow
Subject: Re: RCN
Date: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 11:56:16 PM

Hi Ruth.  I feel bad that I kept dropping this. And to compound the problem, I will be at NSF again (part time and
 from home) as one of the program officers was ill and they fell behind. So, I was asked to step in and help catch up.
 Now I'm a conflict again.

That said, we should identify someone that is part of the larger initiative to be the PI on this. I can help, as can you. I
 think Susan is too busy and didn't seem interested. Do you have any ideas?

scott

________________________________________
From: Ruth Bastow <ruth@globalplantcouncil.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2015 6:32 AM
To: Scott Allen Jackson
Subject: RCN

Hi Scott
Good to see you in Minneapolis
I really would like to follow up with you on the idea of submitting an RCN for DivSeek. I know that you will be
 busy with the bean meeting next week, but hopefully we can catch up soon and discuss further.
Regards
Ruth
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